District Statement:

The alleged behavior does not align with the high standards we expect of our teachers, who are
entrusted with creating a protective and nurturing environment for our students.

Immediately after we were made aware of the inappropriate conduct, we filed reports with law
enforcement and the Texas Department of Family and Protective Services. We continue to fully
cooperate with all ongoing investigations.

The individual had passed all rigorous background checks prior to employment and tendered his
resignation to the district.

The safety and well-being of our students continues to be our highest priority. Because this is an
active investigation, we are unable to share further details at this time.



